Greenslade Primary School

Erindale

Plumstead Common London SE18 2QQ

Telephone: 020 8316 6847

Fax: 020 8855 6767

E-mail: office@greenslade.greenwich.sch.uk



Greenwich Education Service

Headteacher: David Ashley Deputy Headteacher: Helen Nichols Senior School Admin. Officer: Sue Kidd Premises Manager: Garry Jay

Premises Manager: Garry Jay Senco: Bernadette Kearney

Respect Inspire Achieve

12th December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you so much for your wonderful support over the last few weeks.

It has been a busy and very enjoyable time recently and our children continue to benefit from a varied range of special experiences. From the Lantern Procession and fireworks display in Woolwich, the amazing performances of Bugsy Malone to our Christmas Fayre on Friday. We have also just eaten a lovely Christmas Dinner. All of these events have required your support and have been successful because you have been so involved.

"Bugsy" was a roaring success and I am so proud to be the Headteacher of a school that still understands how important such life changing nights are to our children. Their incredible talents, skills and determination deserve to be celebrated. Our staff and children worked tirelessly from September 6th onwards, so I am delighted it went so well.

The Christmas Fayre was a very special evening with the whole school enjoying the festivities. I understand we took over £1,000 which we will spend wisely on our children. Great thanks goes to Tracey, Donna and Rio for leading the team of hard working FOGS elves who planned the evening, prepared the activities and ran the stalls.

On Friday we have another special event coming up because Greenwich Council have asked to use our school to take photos for their "brochure". This means we have a photographer in school all morning taking photos of children learning and playing in class and in the playground. The photos will be used on Greenwich advertising leaflets and in publicity documents. I am pleased they have asked us to be their "model of good practice". If you do not wish your child to be photographed for this publicity please let Mrs Spinks in the office know and we will make sure they are avoided. We have a list already but it is always good to double check. Can I ask you to make a special effort for children to wear school uniform on Friday please.

I look forward to seeing you at our Nativities and Carol concerts.

Yours sincerely

David Ashley, Headteacher





